
Notice To Residents 

 

 

Subject:  2023 Franklin Township Road Program 

Old School House Road 

 

Franklin Township has contracted with Long’s Asphalt to complete the 
Township’s 2023 Road Program.  The work on your road will commence on 
6/20/23 and be completed by 7/11/23 weather permitting. The work consists of 
road reconstruction, embankment grading, milling of roadways and installing a 
new surface course.  Work hours will be from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday 
through Friday.  During the duration of the work the road will be closed to 
through traffic.  Residents will be able to access their properties from 
Chesterville Road or Wickerton Road depending on the location of the 
residence.   
 The Township has requested the Roads to be paved in one pass. Our paver can 

pave roads up to 22’ wide in one pass, most Townships prefer 1 pass paving where 

applicable because it eliminates the center seam on the road (center seams tend 

to open up over time causing the road to deteriorate quicker) and provides a 

better finish product.  During the paving process Residents may face delays 

accessing or leaving their driveways depending on the location of the paver.  

There will be no parking on the roads during working hours.  Paving of the road 

is currently scheduled for 7/10/23 and 7/11/23.  Also, the work schedule could 

be affected by inclement weather so the schedule could fluctuate a day or two.  

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we complete the road 

improvements.  

 

 

 


